Snippets about Lake Tahoe

America’s Most Beautiful Bike Ride is June 5.
Cyclists will be riding around the entire lake.

The Truckee Donner Public Utility District recently
won the Resource Efficiency & Community Service Award for 1its
support of the Truckee High School Trashion Shows from the
California Municipal Utilities Association.

Lake Tahoe Basin Fire Academy’s graduation is June 25
at noon at Lake Tahoe Community College’s Duke Theater.

North Tahoe Public Utility District board meetings are
now live online.

ELl Dorado County’s California Work Opportunity and
Responsibility to Kids (CalWorks) Employment Services 1is
hosting a free job forum on June 22 at 10am at the Carlton
Building 3883 Ponderosa Road in Shingle Springs.
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